

## The Salvation Army

DOING THE MOST GOODSM

Aurora Corps

André Cox General

Paul R. Seiler Commissioner Territorial Commander

Charles H. Smith Lt. Colonel Divisional Commander

Rich & Linnea Forney Lieutenants Corps Officers and Pastors

September 2, 2016

Alderman Scheketa Hart-Burns Government Operations Committee 44 E. Downer Place Aurora, IL 60505

RE: Red Kettle Campaign 2016

Dear Alderman Hart-Burns:

The Salvation Army is currently planning its annual Red Kettle Campaign to be held November 11 thru December 24. We are requesting permission to solicit donations at various businesses throughout the Aurora community. Our Red Kettle Campaign is a major source of revenue, helping us to meet emergency needs for individuals and families----not only at Christmas, but throughout the year.

We anticipate that our "ringing" schedule will be from 9:00 am -8:00 pm each day-depending on the location. We do not ring on Sundays and we do not ring on Thanksgiving Day.

Please contact us if you have any questions. Thank you in advance for your assistance in making this annual event a success.

Thank you for helping us help others!

btain Rich Forney

Corps Officer

Cindy Lawrence

Kettle Coordinator

437 E. Galena Blvd.

Aurora, IL 60505-3419

office: 630.897.7265 fax: 630.897.7304

Cynthia-Lawrence 630-897-7365 x 13 Cynthia-Lawrence 630-897-7365 x 13

rady hausence

www.salarmyaurora.org

United Way

Partner Agency